
 

Term 3 

 Merry Christmas and a Happy new year to all.  A special welcome to our new 

children and families, who are starting with us Term 3.  All staff are here 

for you to answer any questions and we will be working hard to ensure that all of our children are 

happy and settled in Nursery.  We look forwards to this term and further supporting your      

children’s learning and  development.    Sunflower Room Nursery Team x 

Nursery 

      Teachers: Stephanie Singleton 

Johanna Welch 

Nursery Practitioners:  Sam ,  

Sally, Michelle, Agrrima, Shukri  

2/1/2024—INSET 

3/1/2024 First day back and 

New starters beginning and settling 

15/1/2024— Rags to Riches donations 

29/1/2024— Maths and Science week 

9/2/2024—Last day of term 

 

 

In Nursery we will be playing dice games to support 

children’s instant recognition of dice arrays and    

counting. At home you could play simple dice games to 

support this. A few good examples are ‘snakes and    

ladders’ and ‘roll the dice and construct a wall’ using 

Lego or Duplo—matching the pieces to the number on 

the dice. 

This term we will be reading lots of books and learning 

new songs about journey’s and transport.  Our Enquiry 

is …..Ticket To Ride….how shall we explore?  

For Talk for Writing we will learn The three billy goats 

gruff off by heart .  We will video a story performance 

for you and share through learning diaries by the end 

of this term. 

We would like to ask for loose parts.  Any pebbles, 

shells, curtain rings, milk tops, glass pebbles, corks, 

gems and cracker toys would be most appreciated.  We 

use them to support imagination, language             

development, maths and creativity.  Any small wicker 

baskets too please.– a welcome donation. 

Could changes of clothes be brought in too to include 

socks.  We have given out lots of socks but don’t     al-

ways get them back so we don’t have any left. 

  Any donations of old socks would be very welcome. 

 


